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 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
 Denver, Colorado 80203 

 

October 31, 2017 

 

Mike Bynum 

Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

50 West 100 South Street 

Moab, UT 80342 

 

Re: Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117, Approval of Corrective Action Deadline Extension 

 

Mr. Bynum: 

 

On October 27, 2017, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received your request 

to extend the Corrective Action deadline for a problem identified during the August 1, 2017 inspection 

of the Gold Hill Mill regarding presence of state-listed noxious weeds.  

 

The Division has approved your request to extend the deadline to November 10, 2017. By that date, 

either demonstrate the approved weed control plan has been implemented at the site, or develop a weed 

control plan and submit it as a Technical Revision to the permit.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

EC: Mark Steen at: goldtontine@gmail.com 

 Wally Erickson, DRMS at: (wally.erickson@state.co.us 
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